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Received

November 9, 2021 We;tsonville
City Clerk

Beatriz Vazquez Flores, City Clerk
City of Watsonville

275 Main Street, Suite 400
Watsonville, CA 95076

Re: City of Watsonville Appointment to the Santa Cruz Metropolitan Transit District (METRO) Board
of Directors

Dear Ms. Flores:

Ms. Alta Northcutt’s appointment as the City of Watsonville’s second representative (seat 10) will expire
December 31, 2021.

As such, we respectfully request that this appointment be placed on your next meeting agenda.

We look forward to hearing from you before METRO's January 28, 2022 meeting if possible.

Thank you and best regards,

nd Pye
xecutive Assistant

cc:
Alta Northcutt, METRO Board Meimber
Donna Lind, METRO Board Chair
Julie Sherman, METRO General Counsel
/gmp

110 Vernon Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 (831) 426-6080, FAX (831) 426-6117
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